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County approves purchase of new trailer 
(KNZA)--The Brown County Commission has approved the purchase of a new
pup trailer for the 2nd District road and bridge department.

The Commission Monday accepted the low bid submitted by Wild Horse
Industries, of Whitney, Texas, in the amount of $27,592.

The bid was among four received.

It will replace a trailer that was totaled in a wreck.

In other business, the Commission approved the appointment of Ryan Menold to
a trustee position on the Morrill Township Board.  

The appointment is for a two-year term.    
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